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A group of high school students from Students Today Leaders Forever (STLF) recently 
visited Girl Scouts of Southern Illinois' (GSSI) Camp Whispering Oaks in Salem as part 
of their recent Pay It Forward Tour. While there, the students cleared out brush on the 
property and repaired benches and picnic tables. GSSI thanks STLF for their time, 
talents and enthusiasm - and for paying it forward!




